
 The Golden Quill 

150th Celebrations  

In 2020 our school will 

be celebrating its 150th 

anniversary. It will be 

an exciting time of cel-

ebration for our school 

and we would like 

YOU to be involved. 

We have some ideas 

for planned events but 

would like people in 

the community to be  

involved with all of the 

ideas and events.  

If you know ex-

students or staff mem-

bers please let them 

know about the anni-

versary, planning for 

the celebrations will 

start early next year! 

Enjoy the rest of the 

week, and the rain! 

Mr G  

I cannot believe it but 

another year has  

almost come to pass 

for our school. Our 

annual presentation 

evening is booked for 

Friday December the 

14th. It’s a chance for 

us to say “Thank you” 

to everyone in the  

community and YOU 

are invited to come 

along, enjoy dinner 

and the evening show. 

Everyone is welcome, 

young and old, new-

comers, visitors, family 

and friends. We hope 

to see you there.  

Hampton Excursion  

On Tuesday our stu-

dents travelled to 

Hampton to take part 

in studies of govern-

ment and democracy. 

Activities included 

studying the three lev-

els of government in 

Australia, how prefer-

ential voting works and 

how laws are created 

within parliament.  

The students showed 

some deep knowledge 

on the subject, who 

knows, we may have a 

future PM attending 

our 

school.  

Blue 

Mountains Here  

We Come! 

Next week we will be 

going on an overnight 

excursion to the Blue 

Mountains. Lots of 

exciting activities are 

planned for the stu-

dents and they are all 

very excited! Keep post-

ed for student recounts 

in the Golden Quill. 
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End of Year Nearly Here! 

Attachments 

Blue Mountains 

Excursion  

Permission Note 

(Also available on 

Skool Loop) 

 

 

 
 

Bathurst Library 

Summer 

Holiday 

Program 

Calendar 

November 
Blue  
Mountains 
Excursion 

29 
& 

30 

December 
Presentation 
Night 

 

14 

Last Day for 
Students 

 

19 
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 In Class this Week 
 The Golden Quill 

 

“No act of  
kindness,  

no  
matter  
how  

small,  
is ever  

  wasted” 
 

STUDENT OF  

THE WEEK 

Emily Mobbs 

CITIZENSHIP 

Beth English 

It’s been another busy week at Hill End 

Public School with garden businesses 

booming with the incredible support of our 

local community. Students have also been 

building bridges in their STEM lessons. 

Also this week students completed 

their homework projects on a  

country of their choice and then 

presented them in class.  

Some countries studied were New 

Zealand, Mexico, Ireland and 

America. 
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“Believe 
you can 
and you  

are  
halfway 
there.” 

OneSchools Excursion 

In the Pool 

We had a great time meeting up with our friends from Hampton, Capertee and Glen Alice Public 

School’s when we travelled to Hampton Public School on Tuesday. This excursion was a follow-up on 

the video conferences we have been having together learning about democracy. Junior students got to-

gether to learn about people who help us in the community. Being part of the OneSchool’s network of 

small schools gives our students the opportunity to work within a wider network of students and teach-

ers, while also preparing them for becoming part of a bigger school in the future. 

Yes, we have even been in the pool over the past two weeks! Weather permitting 

our school swimming program is in full swing this term. Our school is very lucky to 

have our own pool, thanks to past community members who had the forethought 

and put in the hard work to make it happen. Every child who has attended HEPS 

over the past twenty five years has learned to swim in the HEPS swimming program. 

It is definitely one of the highlights of attending Hill End Public School! 



HISTORY SNIPPET 

Hill End Public School  

Unique Location, Unique Education 

Tambaroora Street 
Hill End NSW 2850 
Phone: 02 6337 8265 
Fax: 02 6337 8307 
hillend-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.hillend-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
ABN: 17 151 009 178  

Thanks to Tony Power in Victoria for donating his Hill End memorabilia to HEPS. Stay posted fore some more 
great  snippets from the past.         AUSTRALASIAN POST 18TH OCTOBER 1951 


